
  THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC                  

 

“Shoulder to Shoulder” 
President: Terry Carter   Vice President: Laurie Caldwell 

Junior Vice President: Dennis Sinnott 
Secretary: Brian Parker   Treasurer: Ian Weier   

Registrar: Ted Wedmaier;  Executive Officer Electrical: Darryl Edwards 
Fund Raising/Purchasing: Bob Lewitz 

Committee: John Humphries; Ron Bopf; Ian Ross; Roger Overell; Bob Lewitz 
Patron: Kylie Stoneman;  Future Development: Bob Edyvean 

 
Membership fees $35 for 1 year – daily fees $3 plus $4.00 lunch  

Open Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 9am-2pm 
Dear Members –  
At this time of year, we look to the AGM, welcoming new committee members and 
starting another great year at the Shed.  Thank you to my executive and Committee for 
their assistance and guidance in the past 12 months.   We have gained many new 
talented members and added to our wonderful and many new machines and assets. 
Our financial situation is sound and many thanks to Ian Weier for his constant effort to 
keep the records in great order; we hope the new soft ware will assist in this regard. 
Bob Lewitz has added many dollars through the Bunning’s BBQ’s and I thank all who 
have helped him do that.  Laurie has been my backup and always there to support and 
take on any role asked of him.  
We have gained a great presence throughout the Community with Dave and Jim 
working for the Apprentices with training has been wonderful.  Brian has again shown 
he can make anything and adds much needed funds to our coffers.  We are saddened to 
hear of our supporter Paul in so much trouble and we wish him well. 
My thanks to all our sponsors and businesses who have assisted us in 2016-17 and 
especially the Salvation Army Bundamba for their support.  Also our Auditor Gavin 
Tupper again for his auditing of the books. 
Let us look to the next year with renewed vigor and excitement and again be “Shoulder 
to Shoulder” as leaders in our Community. 

Terry         Printed by Cr Kylie Stoneman  
 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
Phone The Shed 
 07 3436 5857 
 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba 4304 

ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com 
web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

mailto:ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com%20web
mailto:ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com%20web


 
RESTORED 

 
BEFORE AND AFTER – BRIAN, YOU AND YOUR TEAM ARE WONDERFUL! 
 
A DRESS RACK MADE BY JOHN FOR  
 “GIFT OF A GOWN"  - OUR GIFT! 
        + PLUS MUSIC NOTE 
 

      



 
            NEW SPONSORS DAN AND HANNAH  FROM BLACKHAWK CHALLENGE  
 

 
 

   
 
   TIMBER DONATED BY DAN AND HANNAH 
 

 
 
 



 

 
TWO KNOBS - LAURIE AND FRIEND 

 
ANOTHER HAPPY CUSTOMER 

 
 

 
 
 

NEW KITCHEN VINYL - THANKS TO IAN ROSS AND FAMILY 
 
 
 
 



 

Nominations for Ipswich men’s shed 

 agm 1
st

 August 2017 

President     Terry Carter 

Vice president   laurie Caldwell 

Junior vice president   

    dennis sinnott (Ballot) bob lewitz 

Secretary  Brian parker 

Treasurer  ian weier 

Registrar  ted wedmaier 

Catering   bob lewitz (non-voting ) 

Publicity  no nominations  

 

(committee appointment) 

Committee (5) ballot john baker 

     Peter boldEman   

     Ron bopf 

     Rod everson    

     John Humphries 

     Bob lewitz 

     Ian nisbet  

     Roger overell 

     Ian ross  

     Dennis sinnott 

 

Executive officer (electrical) Darryl 

edwards  

 



  BILL MAKES A TOY CAR BOX      

 
 

                                                             

SHEDDER OF THE MONTH FOR AUGUST 



 

 

 

 

NEW JUMBO CUP FOR THIRSTY WORKER jEFF 

 

 

The bread man had a birthday 45  

 



 
 

Golden Old Age 
“How do I know that my youth‟s all spent? 

Well, my get up and go has got up and went. 
But in spite of it all, I‟m able to grin 

When I recall where my get up has been. 
Old age is golden, so I‟ve heard it said, 

But sometimes I wonder, when I get into bed. 
My years in a drawer and tea in a cup, 
My eyes on the table until I wake up. 

The sleep dims my eyes, I say to myself — 
„Is there anything else I should lay on the shelf?‟ 

And I am happy to say as I close my door, 
My friends are the same, perhaps even more. 

When I was young, my slippers were red, 
I could kick of my heels right over my head, 
When I grew older my slippers were blue, 

But still I could dance the whole night through. 
Now I am old, my slippers are black. 

I walked to the store and puff my way back; 
The reason I know my youth is all spent, 
My get up and go has got up and went. 

But I really don‟t mind, when I think with a grin 
Of all the grand places my get up has been. 
Since I have retired from life‟s competition, 

I busy myself with complete repetition. 
I get up each morning, dust off my wits, 
Pick up my paper, and read the “Obits,” 

If my name is missing, I know I‟m not dead. 
So I eat a good breakfast, and go back to bed.” 

 
Poem supplied by Rob Crepin  

 



 

SHORT SURVEY 2017 
DEAR MEMBERS, TO GET AN IDEA OF HOW WE ARE GOING AT THE SHED, WE 

NEED YOUR OPINION ON YOUR SHED EXPERIENCE? 

1. ARE YOU HAPPY WITH THE SHED OPEN DAYS AND TIMES AND 
COST? 

 

2. WHAT CAN WE DO TO IMPROVE YOUR TIME AT THE SHED? 

 

3. WHAT IS YOUR OPINION OF THE COMMITTEE AND WHAT THEY 
DO? 

 

4. AS A NEW MEMBER DO YOU FEEL WE NEED MORE TRAINING? 

 

 

 

5. WAYS WE CAN IMPROVE IN ALL ASPECTS OF A MENS SHED? 
 
 
PLEASE EMAIL     ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com  
OR PRINT AND PLACE IN THE SUGGESTION  BOX WITH YOUR NAME 

 

 
 
 
 



 
REMEMBER THE TWO GUYS IN THE MUPPETS! 

STATLER AND WALDORF 
 

 
 

JETS TABLE PROJECT ALL DONE! 
 



 
 

 
DAVE CONTINUES HIS WONDERFUL WORK WITH IPSWICH APPRENTICE SHIPS 

 

 
HOUSE NAMES ON TIMBER $2 PER LETTER  



 

SPONSORS AND SUPPORTERS OF THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THANK YOU FROM IPSWICH MEN’S SHED 

 


